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Investing in our schools 
The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over 
the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
215 new and upgraded schools to support 
communities across NSW. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

 
The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

 
Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Braidwood Central 
School while ensuring the heritage significance of its 
buildings are maintained. 

 
The project includes: 

 
• Two new buildings with six general learning areas 

and two specialist learning areas for music and 
drama 

• A new administration building 
• Upgrading two existing buildings 
• New covered walkways and ramps 
• Improved outdoor spaces and play areas with 

modern landscaping 
• A new accessible carpark. 

Progress summary 
Stage One, which delivered the new Building 4 and 
upgraded existing Buildings A, F and T was handed 
over to the school in December 2020. These buildings 
are now in use. All upgrade work to the existing 
buildings maintained their heritage significance. 

 
Stage Two has progressed and new Building 1 is on- 
track for completion by the end of 2021. 

 
New Building 2 will be completed earlier and is 
planned to be opened by August 2021, weather 
permitting. 

 
Together, these new buildings will house the six 
general learning areas and the two specialist learning 
areas for music and drama. 

 
A map detailing the project is provided overleaf. 

 
Next steps 
The new accessible carpark has been completed 
ahead of schedule and will be opened in late-July. 

 
On completion of Stage Two work and occupation of 
new Buildings 1 and 2 by the school, the demountable 
unit used as a music room will be removed. 

 
We will continue to provide updates to the 
community as the project progresses. 
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Map of Braidwood High School 
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